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With nearly a billion users, Google Drive has become one of the most popular cloud storage services in the world. For Mac, the app is renowned for simplicity and ease of use. When it comes to collaboration, Google Drive offers a wide range of features and apps that make it easy to create, upload, download, and share
files with colleagues, friends, and family. Create, collaborate, and share files easily and easily! Google Drive is one of the most popular and largest cloud storage services. Compared to other services such as Dropbox, Google Drive allows you to create and edit documents using a suite of office applications such as
Google Sheets, Docs, Images, and Drawings.For all members, regardless of the operating system, Google Drive offers 15 GB of free storage. With a paid subscription, you can upgrade it to your requirements. Paid members also get additional benefits such as 24/7 support and the ability to add up to five people with
storage access. Edit and view offline While using Google Drive products, you can view and edit offline files. This feature works for worksheets, slides, and documents. In addition, offline viewing is supported on individual devices. To set up this feature, you must use Google Drive in Chrome for desktop. In the settings
menu, enable Google Document, Slide, Sheet, and Drawing Sync files, and you can go. Multiple accessibility optionsIn order to help people with disabilities and vision problems, Google Drive comes with a wide range of accessibility options. This is an important area where Google stands apart from the competition. For
example, you can conveniently add captions to video files and use the screen reader compatibility option for easy access. File sharing and versioningGoogle Drive still records the history of each uploaded file. This allows the platform to prevent malware infection, and allows you to undo unwanted changes. Since Google
has shared access to editing, this feature comes in the way of collaboration. Users can easily check for changes to the file and continue to work accordingly. Easily right-click to share files with multiple people. All you have to do is enter specific email addresses or create a share link to be distributed among team
members. Because Google Drive is integrated with Google Services, it automatically imports email addresses from Gmail. For quick posting to share links, Twitter and Facebook have also been integrated into the platform. Where can you run this program? Google Drive is accessible on a wide range of platforms through
Chrome, Microsoft Edge, Firefox, Safari, and other browsers. You can use it on Mac, iOS, Windows, and there better alternative? If you are looking for several alternatives, Dropbox will be a good choice. With enough storage space, you can upload and share files However, Dropbox doesn't give you any options for
creating files from scratch, which can be a deterrent for many users. Another good choice is Office 365. While the platform comes with a wide range of features, you'll need a subscription once the free trial is over. Google Drive comes with a comprehensive set of features that lets you easily create files and collaborate
with team members. While the company offers good backup options, you can choose a paid subscription to upgrade your storage. Should you download it? While Google Drive is secure, some people are concerned about privacy when it comes to zero-know platform policies. Besides, it's not open source. However, if
you are looking for something convenient and functional to replace MS Office, Google Drive will be an excellent choice. Take a trip down memory lane that'll make you feel nostalgic AF Get all the best moments in pop culture &amp; entertainment delivered to your ebox. Google Drive is a 15GB of cloud storage solution
that's available for free and paid plans, as well as additional storage and features. Google Drive is a user-friendly option thanks to its easy interface and integration with Google Docs. If you're new to Google Drive, see the following guide to learn how to create an account, upload and download documents, share files, and
get the most out of your service. Get started with accessing the Google Drive screenshot Step 1: If you don't already have one, you'll need to get a Google Account before continuing to Drive. It's free to sign up, while also give you smooth, synchronized access to all Google services. You'll have to pay a fee if you want
more than 15 GB of storage, but whether you choose to do so won't affect your ability to use the service. Downloading Google Chrome does not hurt even due to the popular web browser contains several extensions and tools that integrate well with Disk. Step 2: When you sign in (or sign in to an existing account), you
can access Disk through a browser or dedicated mobile app that's currently available for both Android and iOS. Navigating the Screen shot When you sign in to a drive, click the new multicolor button in the upper-left corner or My Drive, located toward the center of the screen. In the mobile app, press the plus circle in the
lower-right corner. A menu opens that allows you to create or upload a file to a drive. Create a spreadsheet, text document, presentation presentation, form, drawing, and more through third-party applications. We won't go in depth on how to use each of these free programs here, but here are some tips on how to learn
how to use these services quickly: Tip 1: Buttons The discs are pretty simple, but if you're ever sure what a person is doing, just hover over it with your mouse. Mouse. a pop-up window should appear that explains the function of the button. Tip 2: If you've ever used Microsoft Office - Excel, Word, or PowerPoint - the
Spreadsheets, Docs, and Google Slides software should look familiar. They work similarly and are probably more intuitive. You won't find as many advanced features as in Microsoft software, but the drive is free, so you might expect it. Tip 3: Although you can go to the primary Documents, Sheets, or Slides page and
view all files of this type in one place, creating folders can be a better way to keep track. To create a folder, click the New button in the upper-left corner, select Folder, and then name the file directory. Then simply drag the files to the folder of your choice from the main page of the drive. You can also star files that you'll
have access to later by clicking Add a Star on this item's menu, even if you keep in mind that only the person who added them can view them, not the person you're sharing the item with. Tip 4: Another way to quickly find an item on a drive is to use The Drive Search feature. At the top of each page is a box where you
can search for a file by using its name or file type. If you press the down arrow or other search tools in this field, you can enter even more and search for files based on specific criteria, such as the date or with whom you shared the file. Pull the best out of google drive Uploading and sharing documents To upload a
document to Disk, click upload files or Upload file under New or My Drive and select a file from your computer. The drive is great for personal work, but what sets it apart from other cloud services is its powerful collaboration tools. If you need to work remotely with someone on a project, you can share a document with
them and make real-time changes together. To share a document after you create it, go to the upper-right corner of the file window and look for the Share button. To share a document after you create it, click the Share button in the upper-right corner, add coworkers using email addresses, and then click the blue Done
button. After you grant access, the document should appear on the Shared with Me tab on the Drive dashboard, and a link to the shared document will also be sent to your e-mail inbox. screenshot You can use the share link at the bottom of the Share with People and Groups menu to send a file using text or another
messaging service. Just click on the Copy link at the bottom of this menu. In a shared document, you can see who else is editing it by displaying it in the upper-right corner of the window. Coworker names appear in different colors (or with a picture of their account), so you can quickly distinguish. Just hover over any color
color find out who he represents. Downloading documents and accessing files offline Another useful feature of the drive is the ability to view and edit files even if you do not have Internet access. All you have to do is download google docs offline extension for Google Chrome. Once you've downloaded and turned on your
drive settings, you can access specific files (Documents, Sheets, and Slides) even when you're traveling or without the Internet for a few hours. Next to the file name in the file window, you'll see a gray circle with a screw that lets you know when you're offline. However, one of the drawbacks of this problem is that you
only have access to files that you have created and did not share with anyone. You must also have already opened Google Drive in your browser to do so. Data can also be accessed offline via the mobile app, provided you've turned on the feature in settings in advance. Add multiple coworkers through a Google Group If
you want to share a document with a large group of people, you can avoid individually entering each email address by sharing the document with the entire Google Group. Each person in this group (as well as people added to the group later) will then have access to the shared person. Share multiple files at once Do you
need to share many files at once? Instead of sharing individual files individually, you can move them to a folder and share them. Anyone you share a folder with will have access to all the data in it. Convert documents created with other programs Do you need to share a document with coworkers or friends to collaborate
on it, but do you already have a file in another similar program? There's no need to worry. If your documents are in the right format, most files are easy to convert to Google Documents, which can then be shared and edited together. To do this, just upload the file you want and open it on disk. Then, on the preview screen
of the document that appears, select the Open with drop-down menu button. Select a program from this menu and convert it to Google Docs format. Below are the file formats that can currently be converted to Google Drive. Documents Spreadsheets Drawings OCR .doc .xls .ppt .wmf .jpg .docx .xlsx .pps .gif .html .ods
.pptx .png Plain Text (.txt) .csv .pdf .rtf .tsv .txt .tab Return to an earlier version of the screenshot of .jpg .docx .xlsx .pps .gif .html .ods .pptx .png document A significant problem when collaborating is that it is generally a pain to fix something that was wronged by someone else. Especially with live documents to which
several people have access, monitoring changes becomes a headache. Fortunately, you don't have to worry if you find yourself in one of these situations – Google has your back. The drive saves each updated version of documents 30 days or 100 revisions, which is next. The built-in save feature makes it easy to go
back to an earlier version of the file (even several times). To load an earlier review of a document, open the file that you want to change. Click File, and then click Version History. Then select View version history. A new screen opens and a bar appears on the right side of the document. This panel lists previous revisions
in chronological order. Click on any of them to get a preview of this particular review. If you're after it, click the blue Refresh this version button that appears at the top of the screen. Click it to return the document to this version. Version History also lets you see who made the changes. When sharing documents, be careful
who has edit rights versus read-only rights to avoid unauthorized changes. Editors' recommendations
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